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Announcement
Spring 2020 Cemetery Clean-up

Oak Grove & Lakeview Cemeteries
The annual spring cleanup of Lakeview and Oak Grove Cemeteries within the City of Hillsdale is scheduled to begin on Monday, March 23, 2020.  

Seasonal and/or temporary decorations, grave blankets, loose items or any item determined by the City to be in poor condition will be discarded.  

As a precaution, please remove items for safekeeping by Sunday, March 22, 2020. 

New or returning items can be placed in either Lakeview or Oak Grove cemetery on Saturday, March 28, 2020 

For more information, please contact the Department of Public Services @ 517-437-6490
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